
Dear All Principals, 

In view of declaration of holiday by the state government 

on 26th  and 27th July 2023, and the same is adapted by 

JNTUH the B.Tech/ B.Pharm University end exams 

scheduled on 26 and 27 July 2023 are rescheduled, the 

detailed letter will be  kept in exam portal. 

CE/DUEX  JNTUH 


